
August 2023

Dear Henley Business Owner/Manager
Untidy Business Frontages

I have received a number of complaints from both residents and Councillors about the poor state of upkeep abutting 
your business premises.

The historic annual charge for access to properties over the Lord’s Waste was waived on the understanding that each 
property would maintain the Lord’s Waste between their frontage and the pavement.

The JPC appreciate all the problems currently facing businesses in terms of rising costs but in tune with e�orts to 
make the town look attractive by such organisations as Henley in Bloom, and many householders on the High Street, 
can we ask that you spend a few moments clearing away weeds and any litter than is captured by them outside your 
premises on a regular basis.

We thank you for helping keep Henley tidy.

Yours sincerely,

Ray Evans – Parish Clerk
Beaudesert & Henley in Arden JPC

����������������������������
�������������
���
���

��
��	������������������	�������������	� ­�	����
�����
���������������������������������������������������
��
��
��
	��������

O�cial Public Notice


